May 19, 2011

Dear Parents,

Now that the weather is warm, many of the students are bringing scented sunscreen to school. This is creating health problems for some staff and students. We are asking that students use products that are unscented to help alleviate this problem. Thank you for your cooperation.

PAC News

The PAC is having their election of officers on May 25th at 6pm.  This will be a very short meeting with elections, a review of the constitution, and setting of the 2012 budget. The meeting will be short as many parents have other commitments that evening. The regular PAC meeting will be June 3rd at 9am.

This Friday, May 20th the PAC will be having freezies for sale after school for $1.00.

Flower Baskets

On May 26th at 1:30 the Hanging Flower Baskets will be on sale at the gym for $25.00.  

Dr. Kearney Orientation

Students who will be going to Dr. Kearney school in September, and their families are invited to an orientation at the school on May 25th at 7pm.


Community Barbeque

On May 25th from 4-7pm at Centennial Park there is going to be a Community Barbeque sponsored by the City as a thank-you to everyone for helping with the City cleanup.  Mrs. Burchell will be doing the barbeque and she is looking for volunteers to help.  If you could help for part of the time please contact her at 250-785-6125.  This is a fundraiser for the District Meals Program.

Canteen

We have an awesome canteen at our school, however to make it self-supporting we will need to raise our prices starting May 24th.  Attached is a new price list.  Once again, thank-you to Mrs. Burchell for all her hard work in running our Canteen Program. The last day for the Meals’ Program is June 15th.   The last day for canteen will be June 22nd.

Pizza Day

On May 26th we will be having a Pizza Day. Order forms will go home this week.  Also, we will be having an ice cream sandwich sale ($1.50) that day.  Proceeds from ice cream sales will be used to support our Foster Child.  We will hold our final special lunch day on June 22nd. 

Moving?

If your child will not be attending Alwin Holland next year, please let the school know. Also, if you have neighbors whose children will be new to our school, please ask them to register so that we can plan for September.

Welcome to Kindergarten

On May 31st from 4:30-6:00pm we are hosting an opportunity for all new kindergarten children and their families to visit our school.  The children will receive a goodie bag, participate in a variety of events and they will be able to meet the teachers.  

Doig Days

On May 26th our grade 4 students will be participating in Doig Days.  They will be leaving the school at 9am and returning at 3pm.

Griffins Grub Canteen
Menu Options and Prices
The following are food choices the canteen prepares for students to purchase. Please be aware of price increases on some of our food and drink items. To see “what’s cooking” in the canteen each week refer to the Alwin Holland website for daily menu options. 
Thank you..........Bon Appetit! 
Fruit Salad $1.50 


Veggies and Dip $1.50 

Soups  $1.50 



Caesar Salad $1.50 

Greek Salad $1.50 


Garlic Bread $.50 

Perogies and Sausage $3.00 
S & S Meatballs/Rice$3.00                         

Tomato Pasta & Cheese $3.00 
Pancakes and Sausage$3.00 

Chilli $3.00 



Chicken Quesadilla $1.50 

Desserts $.50 



Buns $.50 

Tuna Melts $1.50 


Milk $1.00 
                 

Pizza Melts $1.50 


Juice $1.00 

Mac and Cheese $2.50 

Taco Salad $3.00 

Water $1.00 



Chocolate Milk $1.00 

